From:

Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 3:50 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] No to Organic Waste Transfer Station - Eun Chul Lee

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

I have been living in Lidcombe for last few years and this suburb is becoming a one of the greatest place to live in Sydney. Please re-consider the development of new
proposed organic waste transfer station in this beautiful suburb.

| strongly disagree with this development.
Please don't ruin our suburb.

| have new born baby and this will bring lots of negative impacts to my family.

Best Regards,
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